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Atkins, Caelan

From: Richard Gorman 
Sent: 03 April 2023 15:35
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir,  
 
We would like to formally submit our objection to the plan to use Portsmouth as the ingress point for the proposed 
development.  
 
Our city is the most densely populated city outside of London and with it, comes a heightened negative impact for 
such a capital project. Portsea island itself, only has two express roads into and out of the city, along with one road 
through a residential neighbourhood. It cannot withstand therefore, the impact to the communication routes or the 
environmental impact this would cause. To have chosen Portsmouth as the ingress is the most extraordinary 
decision and one we believe to be incorrect and should be refused.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Richard Gorman & Joan Wilson 
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